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When: Saturday, Aug. 20th, 8:30 am-5 pm
Location: Saint Bede Kaplan Parish Hall

In addition to inspiring talks, this retreat includes prayerful
consideration of the gifts you have to offer, continental
breakfast, lunch, and ends with the 5:30 Vigil Mass. Join us in
prayer and fellowship reflecting on our journey of faith.

RSVP by Aug. 15: https://forms.gle/NUsg8JCzNnkgJdky7

For more information or help with registration, contact Karen
Melendez (757) 229-3631 or kmelendez@bedeva.org

This Week at Saint Bede

 Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time | August 7, 2022

Sunday Mass Times
Saturday Vigil 5:30 pm

8:30 am, 11:00 am, 2:00 pm
(Spanish), & 5:00 pm
Daily Mass Times

Monday-Saturday 9:00 am
Wednesday 6:00 pm (Spanish)

Holy Hour 
Monday & Friday after Daily Mass

Wednesday evenings 7-8pm

Anchored in Christ Retreat

Registration for Sacraments (First Reconciliation, First Communion,
and Confirmation), and Faith Formation for grades K-12 is now 
 open!

Please visit the website www.bedeva.org/faithformation to register
your children for 2022-2023!

Questions about K-5 and First Reconciliation and First Communion
please contact Rita Hipple rhipple@bedeva.org

Questions about Middle School and Confirmation please contact
Deacon Grimm ppalm@bedeva.org

Questions about High School please contact Daniel Mehr
dmehr@bedeva.org 

Faith Formation Update

Middle School Game Night All rising 6-8 graders are invited to the first Middle School Game Night of the year.
August 11 from 6:00 pm- 7:30 pm Not able to make it this month? View our calendar on the website for information
on upcoming events.

Parish Announcements

This year, the Feast of the Assumption falls on Monday, August 15. It is not a Holy Day of Obligation, but a
Holy Day of Opportunity. There will be a 9 am Mass at Saint Bede. The Shrine of Our Lady of Walsingham
will celebrate at 5:15 pm  Mass.

The Funeral Reception Ministry is looking for bakers to provide homemade cookies or other baked goods
for funeral receptions held in the Commons. Our list of potential bakers has slowly dwindled over the years
and we need to add to our list. The commitment is not huge, just bake a batch of cookies or other sweet
treats and deliver them to the Commons Kitchen before the funeral Mass. If interested, please contact Anne
Cors @ 757-258-1798 (email: amcors88@gmail.com).

https://forms.gle/3iQBaKc9foMPEakY7
mailto:kmelendez@bedeva.org
mailto:amcors88@gmail.com


Saturday, 8/6
9:00 a.m.        Frank T. Erhart (D)
5:30 p.m.        James O’Donnell (D); Kathleen Morawski (D)
 
Sunday, 8/7
8:30 a.m.        Parishioners
11:00 a.m.      Mary Muser (D); Evangeline Mercado (D)        
5:00 p.m.        Alexander Bello-Ortiz (D) David Thiel (D)                                               
 
Monday, 8/8
9:00 a.m.        Ginger DiLoreto (D)
 
Tuesday, 8/9
9:00 a.m.        Helen Pacek (D)
                                             
Wednesday, 8/10
 9:00 a.m.        Fernando Duque (D); Steven Norton (D)          
 
Thursday, 8/11
9:00 a.m.        Joan & John Zilliox (L) *    
 
Friday, 8/12
9:00 a.m.        Art Walsh (D); Ricardo Bassig (D)
                                                                    
Saturday 8/13
9:00 a.m.        Robert Pilola (D)
5:30 p.m.        Richard Rumpf (D)
 
*66th Wedding Anniversary   

Saint Bede Prayer List

PRAYER REQUESTS:
Janice Brune, Barbara Carrubba, Frank
Carrubba, Jane Chambers, Todd Chambers, Jon
Daniell, John Kelsey, Jim Kendall, Beverly King,
Ann Tavone Mazza, Stephanie Nyman, PC,
Peggy, Janet Preisser, Claire Robinson, Locke
Robinson, Stuart Schuller, John Siemietkowski,
Evan Sweeney, Maureen Tuite, Williamsburg
House of Mercy Staff and Volunteers, Steven
Woodard

﻿OUR TROOPS:
Whit Armbruster, Cullen Anderson, Kellen
Bayer, Emily Bessler, Brian Connolly, Patrick
Hart, David Holland, Nicholas Koch, Thomas
Mueller, Geof Palmer, Evan Poole, James Martin
Ryan, Logan Sarina, Matthew Speicher, Lee
Stephens, Edward Alexander Ustaris, Timothy
Weber

Mass Intentions

SANCTUARY CANDLE
Week of 8/01/2022 Carol Kisielewski

REST IN PEACE
Rev. John Abe, Philip Heisse, Ann Orteig

Parish Announcements Continued
Today’s second collection is for Williamsburg House of Mercy, our parish’s outreach to the local poor. Your generous
gifts feed, clothe, house, and provide pregnancy support and other emergency services to families and individuals.
Homelessness and hunger don’t take a vacation. Already this summer, we have moved 25 individuals into stable
housing. We served 208 families in one day in our drive-thru food pantry. Thank you for answering Christ’s call to
serve our neighbors in need by donating to Williamsburg House of Mercy.

Emmaus Journey: Serving the Spiritual Needs of Grieving Parents Saturday, August 13, 2022, at Our Lady of Mount
Carmel Church. Of all the pains that life can hand us, arguably the most searing is the death of a child. A parent’s world
irrevocably changes forever. As Jesus joined his distraught disciples on the road to Emmaus, we ask him to join us as
we struggle through this journey of grief. To meet the spiritual needs of parents whose children of any age have died
by any cause, no matter how long ago, the Diocese of Richmond now offers the Emmaus Journey. The Emmaus
Journey is a faith-based, day-long, spiritual retreat for grieving parents led by a team that includes grieving parents,
spiritual directors, clergy, and parish leaders. The Emmaus Journey offers a safe place to seek peace, comfort, and
hope. Gather with us in a warm and loving environment with others who know something of your pain. If you have
questions about the retreat or are interested in future dates, please contact Christa at 757-595-0385 ext. 107 or
email cblomstrom@olmc.org . 

Update Contact Information Fall will be here before we know it! Saint Bede will be back to full schedules and the
calendar is filling up! Please be sure to update your email address so you don't miss out! https://bedeva.org/update-
my-information

Many of us don’t realize what it takes to make a liturgy happen. Thank you to all our volunteers who make participating
in our liturgies possible. Greeters, Welcome Desk, Ushers, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, Lectors,
Nursery Staff, Musicians and vocalists, and the list could go on. We also have folks who take care of the plants and
church décor (Arts & Environment), clean our altar linens, votive stations, candle holders, thuribles, replace worship
aides, straighten the pews, etc.

Next time you see one of them, say thank you, or better yet, join one of these groups to get to know some folks or help
the parish with some time and talent. You can check out our ministry list on the website or contact
ssamorian@bedeva.org and get routed to the right group based on your interest.

Make-A-Will Sunday, August 14
During August, national Make-A-Will month, we’re encouraging our Saint Bede community to consider how we can
intentionally steward the resources God has blessed us with. Having a legal will in place is a powerful way to steward
your resources, protect your loved ones, and establish a legacy that supports the ministries you care about. Thanks to
our partnership with FreeWill, we encourage members of our community to take part in Make-A-Will Sunday (August
14) with a free will-writing tool. Get started here!
Contact Sam Samorian (ssamorian@bedeva.org) or 757-229-3631 ext. 2315 if you have any questions

Stewardship Update
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